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Council at its Outcomes Committee meeting on 3 December 2024 endorsed for public exhibition a
draft policy for Councillors Expenses and Facilities in accordance with the requirements of the
Local Government Act 1993 and guidelines issued by the Office of Local Government.

The draft policy will be on public exhibition at Council's Administration Centre, Wakeley between
the hours of 8.30am to 4.30pm Monday to Friday from Monday 16 December 2024 until Friday 31
January 2025.

Copies of the draft policy are also available from all Libraries. Comments are welcomed during
the period of public exhibition and should be forwarded in a letter, addressed to: Feedback on
Public Exhibition, Fairfield City Council, PO Box 21 Fairfield NSW 1860 or by sending an email to -
governance@fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au. Submissions must be received by 4.30pm on Friday 31
January 2025.

The draft policy can be also viewed on Council's website at www.fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au where
you can also comment on the draft policy by clicking on ‘Your Council’ and then clicking on the
‘Public Notices/Exhibitions’ tab and then clicking on the ‘Public Notices’ link and following the
instructions on the webpage.

For further information please contact Council’'s Executive Manager, Sonja Drca on 9725 0226.

SUBMISSIONS: If you wish to make a submission please quote Council's file number. All
submissions made will be considered prior to a decision being made. For any further enquiries in
relation to any of the applications, please call 9725 0222. Copies of all items on public exhibition are
available on Council’s website, www.fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au, at all libraries, and in hard copy at
Council’s Administration Centre, 86 Avoca Road, Wakeley (between the hours of 8.30am and
4.30pm, Monday to Friday) where your questions can be answered in person. Comments are
welcomed during the period of public exhibition and should be forwarded in a letter, address to: Sonja
Drca, Executive Manager, Fairfield City Council, PO Box 21 Fairfield NSW 1860, or by sending an
email to governance@fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au.

Any submissions to Council are made publicly accessible under the provisions of the Government
Information (Public Access) Act 2009. The content of your submission will not be confidential,
however, you may request for your name and address to be kept private and censored from any
publications.
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